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SQMATEIO ZYNEPTAZOMENO ME TO YIIOYPTEIO ATPOTIKHZ ANAIITYZHX & TPOPIMQN

To: Birdwing eu Thessaloniki 27/10/2009

Ref. Number s 2(24

Dear Mrs Steve Mills and Hilary Kell

We have been informed from our member Hunting Association of Alexandroupolis for your letter,
concerning the death of an Osprey (Pandion haliaetus) in Evros Delta.

Even that this information came to us in a very delayed way (not as our fault), we would like to mention
the following:

a) We directly informed all the members of our Boarding Council and we made a special meeting,

b) We intensely condemn the action

c) We decided to give 10.000 Euros to anybody that with his information should lead to the arrest
and condemnation of the perpetrator

d) We participated in the meeting, organized by the Prefecture of Evros, where we expressed the
decisions of our Hunting Federation

We thank you for your support, regarding the protection of Evros Delta Wetland. Also we would like to
mention that hunting has nothing to do with the illegal actions of anybody that can carry a gun.
Unfortunately a lot of people have guns in Greece, and a few of them have hunting license!

A lot of efforts are needed for the successful protection and guard wildlife, efforts that the Hunting
Organizations are making, by their own expenses.

Best Regards
L@A
‘loannis Polchronis

President of Hunting Fede}ation of Macedonia & Thrace
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